
As a resident of Lakeport, I do not support  development/business activity near Highland 

Springs which could impact the land and water of the area.  The disruption of serpentine rock 

could be detrimental to the pristine quality of Highland Springs Park and the water.  I regularly 

walk there and my dog enjoys swimming there.     

Much of the allure of Lake County is the wildlife and natural beauty of our region.  We need to 

protect the assets that we do have. 

Thank you 

Teresa Marks 


